
June 4, 2020

NEW SHOP
STEWARD
TRAINING
Thursday, June 18, 6 - 7:30 pm
Are you interested in becoming a Shop Steward? Have you just become a Shop
Steward but have not already attended a formal class setting training? Are you a
current Steward needing a refresher? Then this is the training for you! 

This 1½-hour training will include information every Steward should know: the role and
rights of Shop Stewards and what to expect when attending investigatory (“Weingarten”)
meetings with co-workers needing representation. This training will count as a qualifying
event for the Steward Recognition Program and is open to interested and current Shop
Stewards.

Space is limited so reserve your spot today.

Register online at https://forms.gle/FdB7oPUzQ3JMQijE9 or by email sally@opieu8.org
       
Once you RSVP, you will receive an email with zoom participation instruction, and links to
the material we will be covering during this training.

For more information contact your Union Representative or
Union Representative Shelby Mooney at 206-448-2615 or
Shelby@opeiu8.org

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in your workplace?

https://forms.gle/FdB7oPUzQ3JMQijE9
mailto:sally@opieu8.org
mailto:Shelby@opeiu8.org


Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.

It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to make sure you get the
right updates. (Message and data rates may apply) 

Visit our website

OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org| www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED
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